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% Campus MiniatiGuy Grenier Department of Psycholog y-UNB Fredericton. “I Think About Dead Animals on the Side of the Road.” The Machinations of 
University Men and Their Attempts at Ejaculatory Control. Mon., Feb. 13, 3:30pm, Snodgrass Room, Keirstead Hall. Coffee will be served. 
Everyone welcome.

Author Stan Rogal to Speak at UNB-The department of English at UNB in Fredericton continues its 1994-95 Visiting Speakers Series with 
a reading by author Stan Rogal. Mr. Rogal's reading will take place on Mon., Feb. 13, at 4:30 pm in the East Gallery of Memorial Hall on 
campus. Admission free. Described as “an intelligent, witty writer with a talent for word play,” Mr. Rogal is a poet, playwright and prose- 
wnter. He has published two collections of poetry and has had work appear on stage, in anthologies and magazines as well as broadcast on 
radio. He is the recipient of a long list of awards and grants. For more info., call 453-4676.

UNB’s Centre for Musical Arts presents a concert, Sun. Feb. 12, 3:00pm in UNB Memorial Hall. The concert features UNB’s musician-in- 
residence, Robert Kortgaard, in a classic piano recital featuring Beethoven’s “Appassionato" Sonata. Phone 453-4697 for price information. 
All welcome.
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Rev. Monte Peters 444-6029, Rev. Neville Cheeseman 453-5089 or 454-6507, 
Dr. John Valk 459-5962 or 453-5089, Alumni Memorial Building, Room 3

A Dinner and a Movie
Every Friday, beginning at 5:00pm, a Spaghetti Supper and Movie review is 
hosted by Campus Ministry. Senior Common Room, McConnell Hall. All wel­
come. Do join us for fellowship and some good discussion. Meet some new 
people.

UNB/Focal-Atlantic is offering a Study Abroad Program in Merida, Mexico from May 4 to May 25,1995. Three credits courses available. Any 
interested person is welcome to apply. For price information contact Dr. Paponnet-Cantat at 453-4975 (Anthropology) or 453-4806 (Focal) 
or Dr. Mariano Piquer at 453-3571 (Spanish Department).

The Hebrew University of Jerusalem offers Canadian students course at the undergraduate and graduate levels in English. Courses are for 
a full year or summer and credits transfer to most Canadian universities. For more info., plan to attend a presentation of study options for 
Canadian students at the Hebrew University of Jerusalem. Fri., Feb. 17,12:00 noon, Room 105, George Martin Hall, STU. Financial assist­
ance available.

Writings of Christian Antiquity
Campus Ministry is hosting a study every Wednesday to examine writings of 
Christian antiquity: 12:30pm, Senior Common room, McConnell Hall. Con­
tact John Valk (459-5962—mornings) for more information.

Inter-Varsity Christian Fellowship
For an evening of discussion, song, fellowship and fun join us every Thursday 
evening at 7:30pm, Senior Common Room, McConnell Hall. All are welcome. 
Come with a friend. Feb. 16: “Euthanasia”. Presentation by Dr. Mulholland.

Give your message high impact by mastering the printed medium. UNB’s Department of Extension and Summer Session is offering a 
winter course, Visual Communications II: Desktop Publishing on six Tuesday evenings beginning March 14, and concluding with one Sat. 
session on April 22. Experience with any computer would be an advantage, but is not a requirement. This course can be used as credit 
towards a Certificate in Workplace Communication offered by the department. For registration info., call 453-4646.

Would you like to gain a better understanding and some timely tips on how best start your personal financial planning process and why it is 

so important to start now? UNB’s Department of Extension and Summer Session is offering a one-day seminar on Grasping the Funda­
mentals of Personal Financial Planning from 9am - 4pm on Sat., March 18. For registration and price info., call 453-4646.

Are you a human resource planner, training specialist or coordinator? The Department of Extension and Summer Session at UNB is 
offering a 5-evening course beginning Mon., March 13, that will focus on: design of needs analysis, identification of existing and required 
information, gathering data and analyzing results and much more For additional info., call 453-4646.

Christian Meditation
The Christian Meditation meetings are held in the Faculty Lounge, Edmund 
Casey Hall, St. Thomas University every Monday at 7:00pm. During the meet­
ing we listen to a tape by the Benedictine monk John Main (1926-82) for 
about 15 minutes and this is followed by a silent form of prayer for 20 min­
utes. It is a simple way of praying.

Worship Services
Catholic Masses: St. Thomas Chapel: Mon.-Fri. 11:30; Sunday Masses 11:00am 
& 4:00pm.
Anglican Eucharist: Sunday 11:00am, Wed. and Thurs. 12:30pm. Old Arts 
Chapel.

Margaret Wall of UNB’s Department of Extension and Summer Session will be facilitating a one day workshop on the MyersBriggs Type 
Indicator® (MBTI) on March 14. The MBT1 is a personality indicator which examines your behavior on four dimensions: your source of 
energy, how you take in information, how you reach conclusions, and your preferred life style. If you are interested in improving your The Faculty of Arts Teaching Awards Committee is receiving nominations for the 1995
interpersonal, decision-making and problem-solving skills this workshop is sure to be worthwhile. For additional info, call 453-4646. Enrollment teaching award. This award is given annually to a full-time member of the faculty of arts who

has demonstrated excellence in the area of teaching. A faculty member may be nominated 
for this award by two registered full-time students. In making a nomination, a letter is re- 

Program Planning and Evaluation in the Non-Profit Sector is a non-credit course designed to provide participants with knowledge, quired in which the reasons for the nomination are described. Such letters of nomination
skills and a level of comfort to enable effective program planning in their own organization. This course can be used as credit towards the may be sent to David Black, Anthropology Department, Annex C, 32A. Deadline for submis-
Voluntary and Non-profit Sector Management Certificate offered by the department of Extension and Summer Session. It will be offered on sion of nominations is March 1. 
three Fri.'s and Sat.'s, beginning Feb. 24th. For registration info, call 453-4646.

The Region 3 Hospital Corporation Education Department invites you to 
Upcoming Meeting of the International Socialists Cardiopulmonary Resuscitation on Feb. 21. TWo classes will be held: 8am-12 noon and 12
Feb 9. Race and Class in Canada; Speaker: Stephen Johnson; Feb. 16 Is Human Nature a Barrier to Socialism? Speaker: Chris Rogers; Feb. 23 noon-4pm at the Dr. Everett Chalmers Hospital Facility Conference Room 1A. To register for 
The Marx Behind the Myth, Speaker: Shawn Corey. The Fredericton Branch of the I.S. meets every Thurs. evening from 7:00 to 8:30pm, at either class, call 452-5050. Pick up your “Heart Saver Manual" at the Education Department. 
STU, Edmund Casey Hall, Room ECG12. All welcome! For more info., please call Shawn at 454-7126. Fee: $5.00.

I : 1 :

Workshop - Career Planning: What are your 
options after graduation? Sat. Feb. 18th, 9am 
•4pm. Call counselling services at 453-4820 
for prices and to register.

UNB and the University College of Swan­
sea have entered an Exchange Agreement: 
Pay your fees to UNB and attend the Univer­
sity College of Swansea for one year! The 
exchange is open to UNB students in their 
2nd or 3rd year of study. Further info, is avail­
able in the International Student Advisor’s 
Office, Room 18, Alumni Memorial Building. 
Telephone 453-4860. Application Deadline: 
24 Feb., 1995.

Universities and Colleges of Canada (AUCC), 
350 Albert Street, Suite 600, Ottawa, Ontario, 
KIR 1B1. Telephone: (613) 563-1236 Fac­
simile: (613) 563-9745. Note: All copies of 
applications must be endorsed by one of the 
following: Executive Head, Dean of Faculty 
or Department Head of the applicant's uni­
versity.

Study: 1. Mandarin language training. 2. 
Regular degree studies (undergraduate and 
graduate) in any field except medicine. Value: 
Return airfare to Taiwan, tuition, monthly 
allowance and health insurance. Commence­
ment date: September 1995 Number: Ten 
scholarships for the 1995-96 academic year. 
Eligibility: Canadian citizens currently en­
rolled as full-time students at Canadian uni­
versities, or enrolled within the past three 
years at a Canadian university (minimum re­
quirement). Tenable: 1. At the Mandarin 
Training Center of National Taiwan Normal 
University for language studies. 2. Any other 
recognized university in Taiwan for regular 
degree studies. Application Deadline: March 

1, 1995 (postmarked) To obtain program 
guidelines and application forms, contact: J. 
France Tremblay, International Programs 
Officer, Association of Universities and Col­
leges of Canada, 600 - 350 Albert Street, Ot­
tawa, Ontario , KIR 1B1, Telephone: (613) 
563-1236, Fax (613) 563-9745., E-Mail. 
ftrembla@AUCC.ca.

determined by each Rotary district and vary 
from year to year. Before applying for a Ro­

tary Foundation Ambassadorial Scholarship, 
applicants must contact their Rotary Clubs 
to inquire if and what kinds of scholarships 
are available and to determine Local Appli­
cation Deadlines. Application and Details: 
Contact - Undergraduate Awards, Registrar’s 
Office, Room 311, Old Arts Building, Univer­
sity of New Brunswick. Closing Date: Club 
deadlines vary between March 1995 and July 
15,1995.

Identify Your Skills beginning Feb. 15. If 
you aren’t sure about your career options, 
or want to learn how to weave your skills 
into a resume, you may be interested in this 
workshop offered by Counselling Services. 
The seminar will meet for two Wed. evenings 
from 7pm to 10pm. Participants will learn to 
identify their skills and become aware of 
those which can be used in a range of fields. 
These are then used to generate a list of job 
and education options. Participants are also 
introduced to a model for making career 
decisions. The workshop is free and open to 
any full-time or part-time students at UNB 
or STU. Interested students should sign-up 
by calling Counselling Services at 453-4820.

National Bank of Canada Bursary and 
Summer Job Program For Students with 
Physical and Sensory Disabilities 1994- 
95. Field of Study: Business Administration, 

Economics, Computer Science (a banking 
related field) Applications Available: Under­
graduate Awards Office, Room 311B, Third 
Floor, Old Arts Building, UNB.
Bursaries are for 1994-95; Summer jobs are 
for summer 1995. Deadline: Applications 
must be in to National Bank of Canada in 
Montreal by March 17,1995.

Information Highway Essay Competition 
Goals: To raise awareness of the information 
highway; promote discussion of the knowl­
edge-based economy; elicit input to the work 
of the Council. Prizes: Five IBM new software 
package OS/2 Warp which features point-and- 
click Internet access. The author of the best 
paper will receive a new IBM Thinkpad note­
book computer. Conditions: Open to Cana­
dian citizens or permanent residents of 
Canada. Candidates must be enrolled in an 
undergraduate program, on a full-time ba­
sis. Candidates must write a paper of 15 to 
30 pages, double-spaced, addressing the is­
sue on “How can the information highway 
best be used to improve the growth and com­
petitiveness of all Canadian business, espe­
cially small and medium sized enterprises, 
through Canada?” A typed application form 
must also be included. Closing Date: May 15, 
1995. Further info, and application forms: 
Canadian Awards Program, International and 
Canadian Programs Division Association of

“George F. Flood Memorial Scholarship” 
of the Saint John Construction Associa­

tion Inc.—Field of Study: Any recognized 
course at a degree granting university in the 
Maritime Provinces. Vdue: Scholarships to 
the value of $5,000 per annum (minimum 
scholarship will be $1000) Conditions: Schol­
arships are awarded to the son or daughter 
of: a) members of the Saint John Construc­
tion Association, Inc. b) employees of mem­
bers of the Saint John Construction Associa­
tion Inc. c) members of staff of the Saint John 
Construction Association Inc. Entering or 
continuing a program leading to an under­
graduate degree on the basis of academic 
standing and need. Deadline for receipt of 
applications: August 1st of each year. Apply: 
Saint John Construction Association Inc., 263 
Germain Street, Saint John, NB, E2L2G7. Tel­

ephone: (506) 634-1747.

The University of New Brunswick and 
Umea University in Sweden have entered 
an Exchange Agreement: Pay your fees to 
UNB and attend Umea University in Sweden 
for one academic year! The exchange is open 
to UNB students in their 2nd or 3rd year of 
study depending on the availability of 
courses in English at Umea University. Fur­
ther info, is available in the International Stu­
dent Advisor’s Office, Room 18, Alumni Me­
morial Building. Telephone: 453-4860. Ap­

plication deadline: Feb. 24,1995.

Attention!!! We are back come and join the 
fun! International Students’ Wives and Chil­
dren Group sponsored by the International 
Student Advisor’s Office. Starting: Thurs., 
Jan. 26th, at Magee House Play Room. Time: 
9:30-ll:30am. Activities include: Games and 
activities for children, and English language 
classes for the wives. If you have any ques­
tions or need more info, call 453-4860.
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Rotary Foundation Scholarships 1996- 
97—Purpose: To ftrnher international under­
standing and friendly relations among peo­
ple of different countries. Scholarship types: 
1 Academic year Ambassadorial Scholar­
ships, 2. Multi-Year Ambassadorial Scholar­
ships, 3. Cultural Ambassadorial Scholar­
ships. The availability and kinds of Rotary 
Foundation Ambassadorial Scholarships are

Canada-T aiwan (Republic of China) 
Scholarship Program 1995-96 Field of r.
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